


speaking at the ADA 75  Symposium that evening. 
Not only is the SG withdrawing the letter, I have
been instructed that the CDO letter that we all signed
cannot include my signature either.

 

Needless to say, this whole thing is not only
embarrassing, but a bit demoralizing.  I explained to
OSG that it will be a little disconnected for this SG to
not sign a letter of support like his predecessors and
in light of the fact that fluoridation is one of the 11
Healthy People 2030 oral health objectives and will
be covered in his Surgeon General’s Report on Oral
Health.

 

Two options moving forward:

1.       One of you, since you don’t answer to
OSG, can release the letter sans my
signature, and I can give you the appropriate
contacts for the release.  I asked OSG if this
was acceptable and they said yes.  This
could be done on July 7th.

2.       We could just all hold off for now.

 

What do you think?  Sorry to give you this bit of news
before your holiday, but I thought this was important. 
Again, please keep this information TOP SECRET.

 

I hope you and your families have a wonderful 4th. 

 

Tim
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